
 

The Emmbrook School  is an academy and part of The Circle Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in 
England and Wales (number 11031096) whose registered office is The Oval Offices, C/O St Crispin’s School, London Road, 

Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 1SS. Tel: 0118 3381961   www.thecircletrust.co.uk 

Sixth Form Newsletter 17/05/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. 
 
Year 13 Exams 
 
The year 13 exam season has now started with a number of exams 
taking place this week.  We continue to support our students 
through this process and will continue to work with them until the 
end of the exam season.  If you have any concerns about your 
child’s wellbeing during these exams, please do get in contact. 

 
Year 12 Exams 
 
The year 12 end of year exams are now just over 4 weeks away.  
Today, Mr Whitehouse has shared information about these exams 
with parents and students.  All students should now have the details 
of the material to revise.  Curriculum areas are being directed to 

provide home learning which will support students with these exams.  More details will 
follow over the next week. 
 
Year 12 Work Experience 
 
Work experience week is due to take place from the 1st July.  We are using the Unifrog 
system to arrange our work experience this year.  Students will need to find their own 
placements, supported by the school.  They will then need to complete the placement tool 
on Unifrog so that all the details are stored centrally and the school an approve the 
placement.  Again, more details will follow next week. 

 
Leaver’s arrangements 
 
We are planning on having three events to celebrate the success of our year 
13s: 
• Leaver’s day will be held on 1st July.  This will run from 10:30 until 1:30 in 
school. 
• Leaver’s ball – on the 1st July 
• Yearbook – this is now on sale – see details below. 
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Yearbook 
 
The yearbook is now available for purchase through our ScoPay 
system.  The cost has been set at £25, which is fairly common for 
yearbooks.  The yearbook will be full of memories from the year 
groups time at the Emmbrook School.  The aim is to have the 
yearbook available for leavers day and therefore we would need 
the payments for the book by the end of this half term.  Any 
questions, please.  
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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